
June 17, 2025

Dear Club and League Representatives:

As you may know, US Soccer and FIFA recently shared changes involving IFAB
(International Football Association Board) Laws of the Game. MSYSA’s expected
implementation on the recently announced changes to the Laws of the Game will
commence January 1, 2026, rather than July 1, 2025.

To learn more, we encourage you to visit US Soccer’s website. In addition, other
smaller changes to the Laws of the Game can be found at www.TheIFAB.com.

Should you have any questions, please contact the MSYSA State Office.

Sincerely,

Thomas Faro
Executive Director

cc.: MSYSA Board of Directors
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